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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 HUMN - On the Move: The Immigrant Experience in Literature, Film & Multimedia F. Cammin 
 HUMN - The Art of Peace: Narrative Representations of Pacifism   F. Cammin 
 NCBS - Introduction to Computer Science      E. Reed 
 
v Certificate of Achievement: On June 15th, CCC approved an application for a new Certificate of 

Achievement in Network Computing, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an 
upcoming meeting. 

 
v Guided Pathways Mapping Approval Process: At the June 15th meeting, CCC approved the Guided 

Pathways Program Map Approval Process. As stated in the document—which has been posted on the 
CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage—CCC delegates the power to approve Program Maps to the 
relevant Division Curriculum Committee. Please check out the full document for additional information, and 
reach out to your CCC Reps if you have any questions. 

 
v June 15th was the final CCC meeting of the 2020-21 year! Thanks to all CCC Reps and administrator 

attendees for their hard work this year, and thanks also to the guests who have attended CCC and 
provided their expertise to the group throughout the year. It's an understatement to say that this was a 
challenging year, and we are proud of the work that CCC accomplished and the thoughtful and robust 
conversations that the group engaged in. 2021-22 CCC meetings will begin in October. 

Whether you're staying home or venturing out, we hope you have a wonderful summer! 

 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

